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There has been quite a bit of activity since last month’s board meeting. There has been 
a significant increase in project activity over the last few weeks. Some older projects 
gained new life, and several new projects have begun. I traveled to Chicago with the 
Dallas Regional Chamber to call on site consultants at the end of June. It was a good 
trip, and we had some very productive conversations with the consultants. The other 
four communities on the trip were Denton, Fairview, Frisco, and Plano. Collin County 
was well represented, and it was beneficial to present the benefits of the entire area as 
well as the distinguishing factors that set McKinney apart.  

Business Development Activities: 
• Project Ernst met with Mr. Muehlenbeck, Abby, and me for a debriefing on 6/17 
• I had a conference call with Project Golden on 6/18 
• John and I met with Project Brown Box on 6/22 
• I attended the DRC Chicago site consultant marketing trip 6/23 – 6/26 
• John and I had breakfast with a local developer on 6/30 
• MEDC, MCDC, and the City of McKinney met with FC Dallas on 7/1 
• John and I met with Project Chart on 7/7 
• I had a call with Project Brimley on 7/8 
• Submitted a proposal for Project Greenfield Food on 7/17 
• I met with Project Vault on 7/20 

Projects: 

Project details will be discussed in executive session.  

Upcoming Activities: 
• I am attending a Bisnow VIP event for sponsors, hosts, and speakers this 

evening preceding tomorrow’s event 
• MEDC is sponsoring and making a brief presentation at the Bisnow Dallas Data 

Center event on 7/23 
• Project Brimley is making a site visit to McKinney on 7/22 
• I will attend the Aggie Real Estate Network conference in Houston 7/30 – 8/1 
• I am planning to attend the Logistics Forum in Park City, UT, 8/4 – 8/7  


